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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Fwd: Form 481 filing 
1 message

Gary Widerburg <gwiderburg@utah.gov> Thu, Jul 19, 2018 at 8:35 AM
To: PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Fred,
 
This was in my email box.
 
Gary 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Karl Searle <ksearle@stratanetworks.com> 
Date: Tue, Jul 17, 2018 at 11:53 AM 
Subject: Form 481 filing 
To: "gwiderburg@utah.gov" <gwiderburg@utah.gov> 
 
 

Dear Mr. Widerburg:

 

              As you know, in the past ETCs have been required to file Form 481 with USAC, the FCC, and State
Commissions by July 1, pursuant to sections 54.313 and 54.422 of the FCC rules.  However, as you may be aware,
beginning with the filing due this year (which this year has been extended to July 16), the FCC made changes to these
requirements. The FCC centralized filing of the FCC Form 481 such that one filing is made with the Universal Service
Administrative Company (USAC) and ETCs no longer file duplicate copies of FCC Form 481 with the FCC and with
states.

 

These filings are now provided to USAC through their online “E-File” portal and are available to the Commission and the
Division through the portal.  It is my understanding that the Commission can contact USAC for additional information on
obtaining FCC Form 481 information from the portal.  If you have any questions, please contact me.

 

The Form 481 filing for UBTA-UBET Communications, Inc., SAC 502287, has been made with the Universal Service
Administrative Company.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 

Karl Searle

CFO

STRATA Networks

435-622-5472

Now offering internet speeds up to 1 Gig.
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This electronic mail transmission (and/or documents accompanying it) may contain confidential information belonging to the sender. The information is
intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please
notify us by telephone or electronic mail to arrange for return of the documents.

 

 
 
 
--  
Gary Widerburg
Commission Secretary
Public Service Commission of Utah
801-530-6713


